
Internal Smart India Hackathon: Call for Participation 

Under the IIC activity, the Research and Innovation Cell are organizing an Internal Smart India 

Hackathon on September 20, 2025. All students from various departments are invited to 

participate with their innovative ideas!  

To participate, please submit your ideas in PPT format to Mr. Nitesh Mishra, Coordinator of the 

International Smart India Hackathon, by September 19, 2025. 

For more information, kindly reach out to your department's research coordinator. Let's 

showcase our creativity and innovation!  

Contact Details 

Nitesh Mishra  

9575762341 

 

 


